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To whom it may concern, 
 
I was a day old when we moved to  you could see right over to Chestfield, if this plan goes 
ahead we will have lost more agricultural land to more housing. We have only two hospitals with A&E departments, 
hosepipe bans because there is no infrastructure to deal with this mass building program. Back in the eighties mid 
Kent water was going to flood broad oak to Tyler hill that never happened, so we’ve do you plan on getting the 
water for these new developments, the water for these new developments, the sea is polluted with sewerage 
because southern water can’t cope when we have rain. 
Schools, we only have 1 secondary school in Whitstable which is hard enough to get into for the local people let 
alone building more houses. 
The traffic between Tyler hill and Canterbury between 8 and 9am is gridlocked now, building this new estate and no 
body will get to work or school on time. 
I object to this development on these grounds. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Anthony Wood 

 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




